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Bill Walker
Fountain Wind Project

From;

Sent;
To:
Subject;

Bill,

I looked over the info on the county website, I have a few comments, I did not see the info below listed in the report,
I'm not sure if this is the point to make these request or wait to add the comments to the official conditions for the
project.

1, There isn't any mention in their fire protection plan of fire hydrants, fire systems or fire water on-site for
firefighting purposes,

2, The O&M building for the Hatchet project had fire sprinklers, I would assume the O&M building for this
project would require the same.

3, SCFD would like 5000 gallon water tanks placed in strategic locations throughout the wind farm for
firefighting.
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